
Group Information Sessions 
Attend a 60-minute Group Information Session to learn about all your benefits and the upcoming 
benefit changes.  Sessions will be available: 

• Thursday, May 16 at 10:00 am in 1787, College Square 
• Tuesday, May 21 at 11:00 am in 1787, College Square 

 
“Walk-Ins” 

The Office of Human Resources will be hosting “walk-ins” – an opportunity for employees to stop by and 
ask any personal questions they may have regarding open enrollment.  Walk-ins are available: 

• Thursday, May 16 in 1787, College Square – 8:00 am to 10:00 am and 11:00 am to 1:00 pm 
• Tuesday, May 21 in 1787, College Square – 8:00 am to 11:00 am and Noon to 4:00 pm 
• Thursday, May 23 in 039, Harris – 11:00 am to 1:00 pm 
• Wednesday, May 29 in 039 Harris – 11:00 am to 1:00 pm 

Employees are always welcome to stop by the Office of Human Resources between 8:00 am and 4:30 
pm to ask questions as well. 
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